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STATEMENT BY THE DELEGATION OF INDONESIA
27th SESSION OF THE WORKING GROUP ON UNIVERSAL PERIODIC REVIEW
CONSIDERATION OF THE UPR REPORT OF BRAZIL
GENEVA 5 MAY 2017


Mr. President,

Indonesia welcomes the establishment of the National System for the Prevention and Combat of Torture in 2013. Indonesia also welcomes the adoption of the National Education Plan (2014-2024) and the National Plan to End Sexual Violence against Children and Adolescent as well as the National Plan to Combat Human Trafficking. However, we are concerned with the cases of torture and degrading situations in prisons and with the practice of discrimination in many fields, including in the education sector.

Indonesia would like to recommend the followings:

1. To step up efforts to abolish the practice of racial profiling and arbitrary arrest by the police and security forces.
2. To continue strengthening efforts to eliminate discrimination, including racial discrimination in education.
3. To strengthen policies and programs to address violence against women and combat children prostitution.  
4. To consider ratifying the International Convention on the Protection of the Rights of All Migrant Workers and Their Families. 
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In conclusion, Indonesia would like to wish Brazil a successful review. 

Thank you

